
Supplemental Response to Protect Our Communities Foundation Data Request 

 

Question 1: Energy Division staff is unable to answer this question, as it is overly broad 
and requests information not in Energy Division’s possession. 

Questions 2-3:  These questions are addressed by the addendum to Staff Proposal for the 
2024 Avoided Cost Calculator (ACC) Update, released by ALJ Lau via ruling on 
October 13, 2023. 

Question 4: Energy Division staff is unable to answer this question, as it is overly broad 
and requests information not in Energy Division’s possession. 

Question 5: This information has been marked confidential pursuant to California Public 
Utilities Commission General Order 66-B, among other authorities. Please see 
the attached confidentiality declaration. GO 66-B, may be found on the 
Commission’s website, and addresses the potential release of information 
submitted to the Commission with a claim of confidentiality. 

Questions 6-9:  These questions are beyond the scope of what was outlined in ALJ Lau’s Aug 
8, 2023 ruling. They go far beyond the staff proposal and would require 
Energy Division staff to opine on policy issues. Energy Division is unable to 
answer. 

Question 10:  This information has been marked confidential pursuant to California Public 
Utilities Commission General Order 66-B, among other authorities. Please see 
the attached confidentiality declaration. GO 66-B, may be found on the 
Commission’s website, and addresses the potential release of information 
submitted to the Commission with a claim of confidentiality.  

Questions 11-20: These questions are beyond the scope of what was outlined in ALJ Lau’s Aug 
8, 2023 ruling. They go far beyond the staff proposal and would require 
Energy Division staff to opine on policy issues. Energy Division is unable to 
answer. 


